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Dear Parents and Students,

So much going on at Dance Me! Please read below to be sure you know everything there is to know!
Dates to know:

March 13t-March 18t Switch Week

March 25t — Competition Team dress rehearsal 3:00pm (for competition team members only)

March 315t-April 2" IDC Dance Competition (for competition team members)

Class Attendance — Attendance in classes at this point in the year is vital to making our dance recital the best that it can be!!

June Recital — Please check out the Recital Page under the Niskayuna tab of the website!!

A recital page has been posted under the “Niskayuna” page on the Dance Me website. As information becomes available for
the recital, we will be sure to update this page. Coming Soon, | will be posting Volunteer position sign-up sheets at the studio
to ensure that our day runs as smoothly as possible. Backstage helpers will need to be available at Dress Rehearsal and Recital
Day. Thank you in advance for all of your help!

Friday, June 9" 4-9pm: Dress Rehearsal - As the recital approaches | will assign arrival times and rehearsal times for each class.
You will not be required to stay throughout the entire rehearsal!!! Younger students will be scheduled earlier than last year! ©

Saturday June 10%; Dance Recitals — stay tuned for a lineup of each show

10:30am Preschool and Kindy/1st
1:00pm Level 1 and Level 2
3:30pm Level 3 and up

Location: Mohonasen High School — 2072 Curry Rd. Schenectady, NY 12303

Dance Recital Program Advertisements

Parents and Students! | could use everyone’s help in gathering advertisements to put in our recital program. The more
advertisements we get, the less the show tickets will cost! Please take a few forms and return to Miss Kathy with payment and
either a business card or electronic copy of the desired ad. See form for more details. Download additional forms from the
recital page on the Dance me website! Thank you!

Dance Recital Program Well Wishers

Attention all family members and friends! We are now accepting Family Well Wishers to be printed in our Dance recital
program. Dancers love to see their names in the recital program, so wish them luck through a Well Wisher! Please pick up a
form from our information table, or print one from the recital page on the Dance Me website. Any questions please email me
at info@dancemeschool.com




Costume Payments/Overdue tuition/Competition Team entry fees payments

Please remember that costume payments are well over due. At the end of this month I will be sending out all statements by
email as reminders for what you owe. Competition team members should also have all entry fees paid at this time. Also,
please remember that tuition must be paid on time. To get the 5% semester discount, payments should have been made the
first week of January classes. Costumes will be withheld from any families with accounts that are past due. Thank you for your
understanding.

DANCE ME Glenville!

Thank you to everyone who has been spreading the news about Dance Me Glenville! It would be appreciated if you would
continue to do so in order to grow our Dance Me family even more!

THANK YOU VERY MUCH FOR TAKING THE TIME TO READ THROUGH THIS NEWSLETTER! IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE
CONTACT ME!

SINCERELY,
Miss Kathy

(518-836-5102; info@dancemeschool.com ; www.dancemeschool.com)




